SPIC

Ref:SECY/NSE/D144 13" March 2017

The Manager

Listing Department

National Stock Exchange of India Limited
Exchange Plaza, 5" Floor

Bandra-Kurla Complex

Bandra (East), Mumbai 400 051

Sir,

Sub: Commencement of production - Intimation under Regulation 30
of the SEBI (Listing Obligations & Disclosure Reqguirements)
Regulations 2015.

Ref:  Our letter No. Secy/NSE/D144 dated 25" January 2017.

------

5 In continuation of our letter cited, we wish to inform that our plants at Tuticorin have
been restarted and production resumed today ie., 13" March 2017, after replenishing
the water in our Additional Storage Reservoir to the extent possible, attending
routine maintenance jobs / minor urea reactor leak, cleaning of heat exchangers and
replacement of the required components.

Thanking You,

Yours faithfully,
For Southern Petrochemical
Industries Corporation Ltd.,

/\%ﬁ

M B Ganesh
Secretary
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